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Hull City Council 
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HU1 2AA 

 

31 January 2017 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 
Notice in respect of planning application for the instalment of temporary public 
artwork at Queen Victoria Square 
 

This notice is provided in advance of the submission of a planning application to Hull City 

Council on behalf of our client, Hull 2017, to request permission for the continued use of 

land for the display of temporary public artwork at Queen Victoria Square, Hull in the 

form of a 75m (250 feet) single B75 rotor wind turbine blade. Permission is sought until 

31st March 2017.  

 

We are required to serve notice on you as landowners/tenants of the site to make you aware 

that this application has been submitted. This is a requirement under the Town and Country 

Planning (Development Management Procedure) (England) Order 2015. A copy of this 

notice is enclosed with this letter. 

 

If you have any comments please direct these to Hull City Council as directed within the 

notices. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
 

Richard Bickers 

Associate Director 

 

   

 


